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Wednesday, July 14, 2021      
 
 
Christine M. Wilford 
2044 S. 96th St.  
West Allis, WI  53227 
 
RE: Decision by the West Allis Administration Review Board (AARB) in regard to the 

Appeal of the Dangerous Dog Order for Christine M. Wilford, 2044 S. 96th St.  
  
Dear Ms. Wilford,  
 
This letter is to formally notify you of the determination made by the City of West Allis 
Administrative Appeals Review Board (AARB) from its meeting on July 13, 2021, regarding your 
appeal.   
 
At the meeting, the Board decided: 
 

• Any and all dogs at the subject property be licensed with the City of West Allis. 
• A secure fencing mechanism be installed and submit proof of compliance to the City 

Attorney’s office by July 23, 2021.  If the mechanism is not installed by then, the Dangerous 
Dog Order stays in place and all other regular conditions be implemented.   

• Upon completion of the above noted conditions to the satisfaction of the West Allis City 
Attorney's Office, the Board authorizes the dangerous dog order to be canceled.   

 
Thank you for the time you took in making your appeal and attending the meeting. If you have 
any questions, or need further information or clarification, please feel free to email me. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Rebecca Grill  
City Administrator/Clerk 
 
/gcg 
 
cc: 
Mayor Devine 
Health Commissioner 
City Attorney 
Police Department 
 
 


